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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CHRISTMAS ‘DAY’ AT MOORFIELD 

Thank you for supporting us today with donations made to 

Save the Children (we raised nearly £150) as well as the    

Christmas Fair this evening.  

 

A big thank you to the MHSA and all the volunteers and school 

staff who helped set up and run stalls throughout the evening 

and tidy up afterwards. Without this help these events couldn’t 

take place so it’s very much appreciated.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Burns (school cook) and her team for a        

fabulous Christmas dinner.  

 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES  

Well done to all the children involved in the Christmas shows 

this week. From Reception to Year 6, the children gave            

wonderful performances and deserved the huge round of         

applause they received at every show. A big thank you to all the 

staff involved who helped make every show memorable and a 

big well done to the children playing glockenspiel  in KS2. The 

children have only been learning this instrument this term and 

wonderfully performed Silent Night. Well done everyone.   

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

To finish of the autumn term, all classes have Christmas parties 

next week. 

Monday Year 5 / Year 4  

Tuesday Year 2 / Reception / Year 3  

Wednesday Year 1 / Year 6 / KM / KP   

 

Children come in their own clothes for the day of their party. 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



AUTUMN TWO ASSEMBLY 

If your child has been chosen for our end of half term 

achievement assembly you will have been made aware         

today and invited to the assembly on Thursday in the Key 

Stage 2 hall.  

R/KS1 9.15am 

YR3/4 10.00am  

YR5/6 10.30am 

 
GOODBYE AND WELCOME 

We say goodbye to Mrs Challinor next week who is leaving 

us to further develop her tutoring business. We wish her all 

the best for the future and thank her for the many years 

service in both KS1 and KS2 at Moorfield.  

 

We welcome Miss Gordon, who will be joining the Year 2 

team after Christmas. The class from January will be 2GS. 

 

AND FINALLY…  

This will be the last newsletter of the autumn term and 

2023. A reminder we finish at 1.25pm/1.30pm on Thursday 

for those parents who would like to pick their child up at 

this time. The main school office will remain open from 

1.30pm-3.30pm for collection of those who can’t be picked 

up at 1.30pm. There is a Google form to complete being 

sent out so we are aware of who is staying beyond 1.30pm. 

Please complete this asap.  

 

We return for the spring term on Monday 8th January 2024.  

 

Have a great weekend and a great break when it finally     

arrives.  

 

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year. 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                       



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 



LYME PARK CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA  

 

Lyme Park are having a Christmas Extravaganza over the festive period called Animal Crackers!  
 
Animal Crackers is a self-guided visual and sensory journey through the house designed by Sophie Tyrrell from The Strange Train 
Company. Sophie is a local artist/maker from Stockport and previously took part in ‘Live at Lyme’ in 2017 and has been helped by 
local volunteers. The house will be open every day from 1st to 24th December.  
 
Visitors are invited to step into an imagined house at Lyme where Christmas has been interrupted by an animal takeover. Seeking 
refuge from extreme rain, the house becomes home to a menagerie of magnificent and unusual beasts. Join in the theatrical fun as 
The Strange Train Company bring their mischievous merrymaking in a series of playful folk installations. Leave your brolly at the 
door and join in the Christmas revelry with a host of amazing animals. During your visit you can collect any miss-laid eggs, relax 
with cows, and enjoy Karaoke with badgers…all while enjoying the historic house dressed up for a traditional Lyme Christmas. 
 
More information below. 



LITTLE SUPERSTARS HOLIDAY CAMP 



FRANCIS HOUSE CHRISTMAS TREE APPEAL  

Are you planning on buying a real Christmas tree this year?  

 

This year, Francis House will benefit from a portion of the donations received 

from Just Helping’s Christmas Tree Collection. 

  

You can register your tree from 15
th

 November through to midnight on the 

7
th

 January. It will be collected between 11
th

 and 14
th

 January by a team of            

volunteers and recycled in Wythenshawe Park. To register your tree, please go 

to https://just-helping.org.uk/register-tree. 

  

If you live in one of these postcodes, you are in luck! 

SK1, SK2, SK3, SK4, SK5, SK6, SK7, SK8, WA14, WA15, M1, M2, M3, M4, M5, M6, 

M7, M8, M9, M11, M12, M13, M14, M15, M16, M17, M18, M19, M20, M21, M22, 

M23, M27, M28, M30, M31, M32, M33, M35, M38, M40, M41, M44 and M50. 

  

The funds raised from this collection will make an enormous difference for your 

local children’s Hospice, by helping to keep the doors of Francis House open so 

they can continue their special work and care provided there for the children 

and their families.  

At Moorfield, we will be recycling our trees in this way. I hope you can too. 

https://just-helping.org.uk/register-tree

